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2015-A023 Continue the Executive Council Committee on Anti-Racism
Concurred

Current Text (11-13-2015):

Resolved, the House of Bishops concurring, That the 78th General Convention of The Episcopal
Church continue the existence of the Executive Council Committee on Anti-Racism for another
nine years; and be it further

Resolved, That the General Convention affirm the importance of the work of the Executive
Council Committee on Anti-Racism to support the Church to live into existing General
Convention resolutions mandating anti-racism training for clergy and lay leaders of the Church,
which includes meeting in person to review, recommend, and endorse anti-racism curricula for
use by the Church and to plan and prepare for at least one Church-wide “Train the Trainer”
workshop in the next triennium; and be it further

Resolved, That the General Convention request the Joint Standing Committee on Program,
Budget and Finance to allocate $131,500 covering training, licensing, face-to-face meetings, and
translation for the implementation of this resolution.


